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Top DEP Clips 
 
Times News: Pa. lawmakers sue over Delaware River drilling ban 
https://www.tnonline.com/20210113/pa-lawmakers-sue-over-delaware-river-drilling-ban/ 
 
Gettysburg Times: Winter is good time to test for radon 
https://www.gettysburgtimes.com/news/pennsylvania news/article 54323255-b732-50e8-89e6-
0e127fbe5ac3.html 
 
Huntingdon Daily News: Winter is good time to test for radon 
https://www.huntingdondailynews.com/news/local/winter-is-good-time-to-test-for-
radon/article 06f2f74a-0a4a-5fe1-aff3-b360127e0881.html 
 
Post-Gazette: During Radon Action Month, free test kits being offered 
https://www.post-gazette.com/news/social-services/2021/01/12/During-Radon-Action-Month-free-
test-kits-being-offered-Pennsylvania-lung-cancer-gas/stories/202101120121 
 
Mentions 
 
Philadelphia Inquirer: The public should weigh in on South Philly refinery cleanup plan | Opinion 
https://www.inquirer.com/opinion/commentary/south-philly-refinery-cleanup-contamination-
pennsylvania-dep-20210113.html 
 
Times News:  Official writes DEP about Panther Creek pollution 
https://www.tnonline.com/20210112/official-writes-dep-about-panther-creek-pollution/ 
 
Tribune-Review: Delmont to begin next round of pollution-reduction improvements 
https://triblive.com/local/murrysville/delmont-to-begin-next-round-of-pollution-reduction-
improvements/ 
 
Air 
 
Post-Gazette: Mobile sources of pollution significant in Mon Valley, study says 
https://www.post-gazette.com/news/environment/2021/01/12/us-steel-cites-Mobile-sources-cars-
pollution-source-fine-particulates-Mon-Valley-study-allegheny-clairton-coke/stories/202101120148 
 
Daily American: Commissioners approve church asbestos abatement 
https://www.dailyamerican.com/news/local/somerset/commissioners-approve-church-asbestos-
abatement/article 47a4b428-5527-11eb-8ce0-834bb7499d82.html 
 
WJET-TV: U.S. greenhouse gas emissions plummeted 10 percent during COVID pandemic 
https://www.yourerie.com/news/national-news/u-s-greenhouse-gas-emissions-plummeted-10-percent-
during-covid-pandemic/ 
 
Climate Change 
 



WITF: Progressives gear up for broad new push on climate action 
https://www.witf.org/2021/01/13/progressives-gear-up-for-broad-new-push-on-climate-action/ 
 
ABC27: U.S. greenhouse gas emissions plummeted 10 percent during COVID pandemic 
https://www.abc27.com/news/environment/u-s-greenhouse-gas-emissions-plummeted-10-percent-
during-covid-pandemic/ 
 
The Guardian: Climate crisis: record ocean heat in 2020 supercharged extreme weather 
https://www.theguardian.com/environment/2021/jan/13/climate-crisis-record-ocean-heat-in-2020-
supercharged-extreme-weather 
 
Bloomberg: Climate-Proofing Your Home: Improving Your Backup Power Supply 
https://www.bloomberg.com/news/articles/2021-01-11/swapping-your-backup-generator-for-a-
cleaner-energy-option?utm source=pocket-newtab 
 
Centre Daily Times: Climate Watch: Of the Three Musketeers and climate change (Opinion) 
https://www.centredaily.com/opinion/opn-columns-blogs/article248367920.html  
 
Conservation & Recreation 
 
Chester County Daily Local: Brandywine Conservancy acquires 577 acres along Octoraro Creek 
https://www.dailylocal.com/news/local/brandywine-conservancy-acquires-577-acres-along-octoraro-
creek/article c37ffe60-5598-11eb-983a-870b92a4ebd1.html 
 
Next Pittsburgh: Carnegie Borough seeks public input on a proposed 2.27-mile extension of the 
Panhandle Trail 
https://nextpittsburgh.com/latest-news/carnegie-borough-seeks-public-input-on-a-proposed-2-27-mile-
extension-of-the-panhandle-trail/ 
 
Meadville Tribune: Apply for environmental project, at-risk bridge funds 
https://www.meadvilletribune.com/news/apply-for-environmental-project-at-risk-bridge-
funds/article 6857ae52-5462-11eb-a543-c758acf50f56.html 
 
exploreClarion: Redbank Valley Trail, Allegheny River Trail Named to PA Top 10 Trails List 
https://www.exploreclarion.com/2021/01/13/redbank-valley-trail-allegheny-river-trail-named-to-pa-
top-10-trails-list/ 
 
Lock Haven Express: The powerful Pileated Woodpecker 
https://www.lockhaven.com/news/garden/2021/01/the-powerful-pileated-woodpecker/  
 
Energy 
 
Meadville Tribune: South Shenango solar project approved 
https://www.meadvilletribune.com/news/south-shenango-solar-project-approved/article 774f8232-
5533-11eb-8570-cf6fa3f57d30.html 
 
Environmental Cleanup & Brownfields 
 



Shamokin News-Item: City moves forward to replace blighted buildings with pocket park 
https://www.newsitem.com/news/local/city-moves-forward-to-replace-blighted-buildings-with-pocket-
park/article cd1a99ba-dd1b-5024-8aaa-9b28f6c5ac14.html 
 
Mining 
 
WFMZ: Open mineshaft off Old Route 100 in Berks being filled 
https://www.wfmz.com/news/area/berks/open-mineshaft-off-old-route-100-in-berks-being-
filled/article 655509c2-5528-11eb-b430-972d81675180.html 
 
Oil and Gas  
 
Observer-Reporter: Fuel prices jump in Washington and region 
https://observer-reporter.com/business/fuel-prices-jump-in-washington-and-region/article d2ead488-
5430-11eb-a2df-2f9c5d9fd67f.html  
 
Lock Haven Express: PA lawmakers sue over Delaware river drilling ban 
https://www.lockhaven.com/news/local-news/2021/01/pa-lawmakers-sue-over-delaware-river-drilling-
ban/  
 
Waste 
 
Post-Gazette: Get the lead out on new EPA regs 
https://www.post-gazette.com/opinion/editorials/2021/01/13/Get-the-lead-out-on-new-EPA-
regulations-Pennsylvania-Environment/stories/202012290019 
 
Tribune-Review: Pleasant Hills property owners to pay more in real estate taxes due to garbage 
collection 
https://triblive.com/local/south-hills/pleasant-hills-property-owners-to-pay-more-in-real-estate-taxes-
due-to-garbage-collection/ 
 
Williamsport Sun-Gazette: County takes action on landfill items 
https://www.sungazette.com/news/top-news/2021/01/county-workers-compensation-agreement-okd/  
 
Water 
 
York Dispatch: York City to pitch nearly $250M wastewater sale, but mayor might not be there 
https://www.yorkdispatch.com/story/news/local/2021/01/12/york-city-pitch-wastewater-sale-but-
helfrich-might-not-there/6637816002/ 
 
WITF: Pennsylvania GOP lawmakers sue over Delaware River drilling ban 
https://www.witf.org/2021/01/12/pennsylvania-lawmakers-sue-over-delaware-river-drilling-ban/ 
 
Post-Gazette: PWSA pleads guilty to violating Clean Water Act with sludge discharges 
https://www.post-gazette.com/news/crime-courts/2021/01/12/PWSA-pleads-guilty-violating-Clean-
Water-Act-sludge-discharges-glenn-lijewski/stories/202101120171   
 
KDKA: Pittsburgh Water And Sewer Authority Pleads Guilty To Violating Clean Water Act 



https://pittsburgh.cbslocal.com/2021/01/13/pwsa-clean-water-act-guilty-plea/ 
 
Bradford Era: Pennsylvania lawmakers sue over Delaware River drilling ban 
http://www.bradfordera.com/news/state/pennsylvania-lawmakers-sue-over-delaware-river-drilling-
ban/article 9d133845-cdc6-5fc1-8910-41ab35878039.html 
 
Kane Republican: Pennsylvania lawmakers sue over Delaware River drilling ban (pg 4) 
https://www.kanerepublican.com/sites/default/files/KR-01-13-2021.pdf 
 
Titusville Herald: State Lawmakers sue over Deleware River drilling Ban (pg 7) 
https://www.titusvilleherald.com/eedition/page f3a7faf7-ac9c-542d-8923-2d1301ddf50a.html 
 
Lock Haven Express: Bills to address lead in drinking water to die in committee…again? (LTE) 
https://www.lockhaven.com/opinion/letters-to-the-editor/2021/01/to-die-in-committee-again/  
 
Williamsport Sun-Gazette: Wayne Township Recreation Committee reorganizes 
https://www.sungazette.com/news/top-news/2021/01/wayne-township-recreation-committee-
reorganizes/  
 
Lock Haven Express: Jersey Shore discusses Wilson Street bridge replacement, collects plastic to create 
recycled bench 
https://www.lockhaven.com/news/local-news/2021/01/js-council-discusses-wilson-street-bridge/  
 
Miscellaneous 
 
York Dispatch: Crews run cable under the trail 
https://www.yorkdispatch.com/picture-gallery/news/2021/01/06/photos-crews-run-cable-under-
trail/6563981002/ 
 
ABC27: Pennsylvania receiving $1.5 million federal grant to fight spotted lanternfly 
https://www.abc27.com/video/pennsylvania-receiving-1-5-million-federal-grant-to-fight-spotted-
lanternfly/6191103/ 
 
Post-Gazette: U.S. Steel gets $1.7 million in state grants to improve Mon Valley railroad bridges 
https://www.post-gazette.com/news/transportation/2021/01/12/US-Steel-state-grants-railroad-
bridges-State-Transportation-Commission-Mon-Valley-Works/stories/202101120172 
 
Tribune-Review: ‘Vertical farm’ in Braddock to serve as Pittsburgh Penguins official greens partner 
https://triblive.com/local/vertical-farm-in-braddock-to-serve-as-pittsburgh-penguins-official-greens-
partner/  
 
Tribune-Review: Developer seeks to construct homes on closed golf course at Unity-Hempfield border 
https://triblive.com/local/westmoreland/developer-seeks-to-construct-homes-on-closed-golf-course-at-
unity-hempfield-border/ 
 
Pittsburgh Business Times: Pennsylvania awards more than $1.8 million for local rail freight 
improvement projects 



https://www.bizjournals.com/pittsburgh/news/2021/01/13/pennsylvania-awards-local-freight-projects-
funding.html 
 
CNN: Former Michigan Gov. Rick Snyder and others will be indicted in the Flint water crisis, reports say 
https://www.cnn.com/2021/01/13/us/michigan-former-governor-snyder-flint-water-
charges/index.html  
 
NorthcentralPA.com: Local railroads get funding boost for repair projects, job creation 
https://www.northcentralpa.com/news/local-railroads-get-funding-boost-for-repair-projects-job-
creation/article 7c040c5c-54fd-11eb-b9e2-a78765bd5461.html 


